


these pits contain detectable amounts of benzene, arsenic, metals, diesel, and high levels of
chlorides, which inhibit the regrowth of vegetation, risks groundwater contamination, and
harms livestock and wildlife, potentially causing irreversible harm to families’ livelihoods and
our beautiful Texas landscape. They deserve the right to have a say in what is permanently
buried on their property, as I presume you would demand for yourself.
 
In closing, I strongly urge RRC Chairman Christi Craddick, Commissioner Wayne Christian, and
Commissioner Jim Wright to do the right thing for Texas, its residents, and its future. I strongly
urge you all to vote to improve the standards for onsite reserve pits in order to protect
groundwater and the environment, and to provide landowners with protections from future
contamination of their land. After 40 years of allowing contamination, which has been
documented by both the RRC and TCEQ, it’s time the RRC heed the advice of Texas’ most
famous advertising slogan – Don’t Mess with Texas.
 
Sincerely,
A concerned Texas landowner, resident, and 20-year energy industry professional
Jessica C.
 




